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Leadership opportunities are out there for everyone and they will help keep your group involved.  
Some opportunities are listed here.  

Did you get a chance to attend or view virtually the Spring Vicariate meeting?  Are you 
registered to view the June 12th MDCCW Convention? Plan to meet together and have a lunch 
after the meeting to discuss what was presented.  You still have time to register with Coreen 
Marklein online: csmarklein@gmail.com.   

Have you considered going to NCCW Convention in August?  Registration for this event will 
start June 21.  Contact your group members and see who is interested in going on a “Girl’s 
Getaway”.  It should be a great time since last years’ event had to be cancelled!    

Have you been praying for our priests?  You should have gotten a postcard with a priests’ name 
to send to him.  Don’t be afraid to contact “your” priest during this  year long campaign.  

God Love You!    

 

 

 

 


